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Mr. David D. Skov
Nuclear Materials Safety Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. Skov:

Thank you for sending the report following your safety inspection at the University of
Alaska, Fairbanks* The matters have been discussed with Dr. Dan lio11eman and I
understand that corrective measures are being taken. Dr. Holleman has also written to
you (letter of June 27).

Form 591 has been signed and is returned to you herewith.

Sincerely,
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Keith B. Mather
Vice Chancellor for Research

and Advanced Study

KBM/afs

cc: D. Holleman
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